
Hi, as a CT resident and voter, I ask you to please do NOT remove the state’s religious exemption option 
as it is unconstitutional.  
 
It is the inalienable right of every human being to exercise religious liberty. Do you hold this truth to be 
self-evident, as our forefathers did?  
 
Please help us keep Connecticut a hospitable place to live. As you know we have lost many residents in 
the recent years, we do not need to alienate those that still choose to live here and pay our taxes. 
 
Our tax dollars pay for public education so if you will be keeping healthy unvaccinated children out of 
school, you should at least be prepared to refund us as a result of it.  
 
There is no health emergency in CT so why violate our rights to freedom of choice and religion? 
 
Respectfully, 
Tatiane Roberts  

 


